Paraprofessional
Appreciation

On Wednesday, Keota
Elementary celebrated
Paraprofessional Appreciation
Day! To show our appreciation

for their hard work & efforts to
support our students & staff,
the paraprofessionals were
treated to a Rural Revival
refreshments compliments of
Mr. Milledge.

Book Blast!

Book Blast came to a close on
Friday! This program help
students build their home
libraries & guarantees that
each student will be provided
at least one book. Our book
delivery day is tentatively
scheduled for Tuesday, April
22.
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Important Dates

[ 4.7.25 - Last Kids Club

[ 4.9.25 - school Board Meeting
[ 4.10.25 - Preschool Field Trip

[ 4.1.25 - No School (“Off” Friday)

The President’s
New Clothes

Keota Elementary would like
to the participants of the
school play for performing
“The President’'s New Clothes’
to our 4th-6th Grade
students.

Spring Assessments

Our final round of FAST
Assessments & iIReady
Diagnostics have been
scheduled for April.

iReady (April 14-25)
FAST (April 22-May 1)




